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Dear Member, 										2nd November 2023

I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. 

We are excited to extend a warm invitation to you for our upcoming Annual General Meeting (AGM), scheduled to take place on 6th December 2023 (7:30pm) at Bell Park Sports Club. Your presence and participation at this event is invaluable to us, as we come together to review our achievements and set the course for the future. The AGM promises to be an engaging and informative session, where we will discuss important matters pertaining to our organization's progress and development. Your insights and contributions will be highly appreciated.

I am  thrilled to share some exciting updates regarding the enhancements underway at our facility. These improvements are set to elevate the overall experience for all members and visitors.

Here's a brief overview of the ongoing upgrades:

1. Main Pitch Lighting Upgrade:
   I am delighted to announce that we have successfully completed the lighting upgrades for the main pitch. This means we will now have the capability to host night games, and more flexibility in scheduling matches and training sessions.

2. Pitch Improvement Works:
   The grounds are currently undergoing extensive work to bring them up to a standard that we could not achieve as a privately owned club.. The aim is to ensure optimal playing conditions for all members and visitors.

4. Change Room Construction:
 We're excited to inform you that the original clubrooms turned changerooms have been demolished to make way for new, modern, state-of-the-art facilities. We are targeting completion by the end of May 2024. Exciting times ahead!

These improvements are a testament to our dedication to providing you with the best possible experience at our Club. Your support and patience throughout this process is greatly appreciated. We look forward to unveiling these upgrades and witnessing the positive impact they will have on our community. Stay tuned for further updates as we progress with these exciting projects..

Thank you for being a part of this journey towards a better, more vibrant Bell Park Sports Club. Should you require any additional information or have specific queries regarding the AGM, please do not hesitate to reach out. We are here to assist in any way we can.

Your attendance will greatly enhance the impact and effectiveness of our AGM, and we sincerely hope you can join us.

Warmest  regards,

Rose Pirrottina 
President 
Bell Park Sports Club
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